
Jeff 0. Steppat, PE 

June 6, 2017 

Dear Mr. Coxey, 

2121 Cadjew St., Redding, Ca 96003 
530-227-7336 

JKSteppat@aol.com 

I hereby tender my resignation as a member of the Board of Directors 

of the Bella Vista Water District effective June 6, 2017. I have enjoyed 

working with you and your staff in promoting and implementing 

District policies to best serve the District's customers. I am truly 

impressed with the professionalism and patience you and your staff 

have shown me in working as a Board of Director over the years. 

Best Regards, 

J/!f~~,PE 


